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August 27, 2021 
 
 
RE:  Historic Preservation Development & Pre-Dev Grant Applications 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
The Office of History & Archaeology is accepting grant applications for historic preservation 
development and pre-development projects in Alaska. All projects would need to be completed by 
September 15, 2022.   
 
The Historic Preservation Fund (HPF) grant program provides up to 50 percent matching assistance 
for the cost of a development or pre-development project.  Development grants are for rehabilitation 
of Alaska buildings and structures listed in the National Register of Historic Places, individually or 
as contributing properties to a historic district. Pre-development grants are for Alaska buildings and 
structures on or eligible for the National Register. 
 
The Office of History & Archaeology anticipates $150,000 will be available to award to eligible 
projects. Pre-development requests are limited to $3,500 minimum and $10,000 maximum in 
matching assistance. Development requests have a $10,000 minimum and $27,000 maximum in 
matching assistance.  
 
The application deadline is 4:00 p.m. on Friday, October 15, 2021.  The FFY21 HPF application 
package is available online at  http://dnr.alaska.gov/parks/oha/index.htm or by contacting the Office 
of History and Archaeology shown below. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at dnr.oha@alaska.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Judith E. Bittner 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
 
   
 
 
 


